AVF: The first Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 of AVF was not eligible to be held

On 19 Jun 2019, Anvifish Joint Stock Company issued the Notice No. 42/ CV – VA. 2019 announcing that the first Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 of the Company was not eligible to be held as follows:
According to the Circular No. 155/ 2015/ TT – BTC dated 06 Oct 2015 of the Ministry of Finance stipulating the information disclosure of large public companies, Anvifish Joint Stock Company disclosed the information as follows:
( The first Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 of Anvifish Joint Stock Company (stock code: AVF) which was held on 19 Jun 2019 was not eligible to be held (report on checking shareholders’ status is attached)

( Anvifish Joint Stock Company will hold the second Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 on 20 Jun 2019 at Anvifish Joint Stock Company (according to content of the invitation letter sent to shareholders)
We hereby that all above information is true and correct and bear all responsibilities for disclosed information

